
Share & Prayer 
  Please call or email your prayer requests, praises & sympathies to the church 

office to have them added to the bulletin. You may also write them on a 
Connection Card at your pew and place it in an offering box.     

Renn G - Recovering from a broken leg.  
Mike & Stephanie W - Dealing with ongoing health concerns. 
Enno J - Recovering from shoulder replacement surgery.  
Isaiah - Kevin B’s great Nephew recovering from a liver transplant and Jordan, 
nephew of Kevin and the liver donor.  
VBS - Pray for all the planning & volunteers for our upcoming VBS. 

Missionaries  
Newsletters are available in the mailboxes outside the back of the sanctuary. 

Nathan & Laurel - World Team in Africa 
Garry & Ruth - EMM  
David & Dawnell - Commission to Every Nation in Mexico 
Kandace - EMM in Cambodia 
William - EMM Teaching Missionary 
Mike & Sharyn - Powered to Move in Texas 
Randall - Modern Day in Italy 
Dale & Kathy -  YWAM Virginia & Chile 
Omar & Family - Word of Life Thailand 
Jon & Amanda - CRU West Chester University 
Randy & Melanie - Reach Beyond in Mexico 
Mentor & Erinda - Eurasia Partners in Albania 

Staff Contact Information  
PO Box 480 • 549 Swan Road, Atglen PA 19310 • www.maplegrovemc.com 
Lead Pastor: Mike Clemmer - 215-767-6582 
mclemmer@maplegrovemc.com • Office hours: Tue-Fri 
Worship Pastor: Matt Chambers - mchambers@maplegrovemc.com  
• Office hours: Fri 
Treasurer: Wanda L - treasurer@maplegrovemc.com  
A/V Director: Jesse K - maplegroveworship@gmail.com 
Administrator: Sarah H - 610-593-6658  
administrator@maplegrovemc.com • Office hours: Tue, Thu, & Fri 9:00am-1:00pm 
Please send all bulletin announcements by 12:00 on Thursday. 
Elders: Brian H, Arlin K (Lead Elder), Dave L, Mike W 
Maple Grove Preschool Directors: Lydia B & Camila F 
610-593-1159,  maplegrovepreschool@gmail.com 

  Follow us :
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➡ MCC WORK DAY 
All are invited to the MCC Work Day on Thursday May 15, from 9:00-3:00pm. 
Bring a packed lunch. Coffee is provided. Any questions, or if you need a 
ride, contact the office. 

➡ PRESCHOOL JOB OPENING 
This fall, Maple Grove Preschool is looking for a lead teacher for the 3-4 year 
old Winkie Bear Class on Tuesday & Thursday. If you are interested in this 
position please contact co-directors Lydia B & Camila F at 610-593-1159 or 
maplegrovepreschool@gmail.com.  

➡ ELDER NOMINATION 
Arlin Kennel has faithfully served our congregation as an Elder for six years 
and will complete his time of service at the end of August. Please be in 
prayer for discernment and God’s leading in the process of nominating a new 
Elder. Nomination forms are available in your church mailbox and at the 
Welcome Center. Place them in the ballot box by May 25. 

➡ VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
“Trusting Jesus in a Wild World!” True North VBS is June 8-12, Sign 
up your children online, or at the Welcome Center. Sign up at the 
Welcome Center to be a crew leader or to provide a meal for the 
volunteers. Everyone is welcome to attend the decorating nights on May 28 
& June 4, 6:00-8:00pm! Any questions, contact Cierra L. 

Looking Ahead 
For more information & the church calendar visit: www.maplegrovemc.com  

May 12 - Coordinating Body Meeting, 6:30pm  
May 14 - Sewing Circle, 9:00am-2:00pm 
May 18 - Roller Skating @ Castle Roller Rink, 5:00-7:00pm 
May 28 - VBS Decorating Night, 6:00-8:00pm 
Jun 8-12 - Vacation Bible School: True North 

Anniversary Celebrations 
5/13 Seth & Sarah H 

Birthday Blessings 
5/13 Audrey B, Marlin S, 5/14 Richard H, 5/16 Laura S 

Have a Blessed Week! 
April Tithes & Offerings - $31,231.00

Welcome Everyone! 
Childcare facilities with live streaming are available in room 106 and room 102. 
Room 106 is an unstaffed nursery for infants-1 yr. old located outside the back 
of the sanctuary. Room 102 provides childcare for 1-3 yr. olds located before 

the sanctuary entrance. 
May 11 

  Sunday School    Churchtime Childcare 
                Dianne U & Nat L           Lisa & Leah H 

Next Week 
Linda Yost & Carolyn F  Aubrey & Kaylie R 

• This Sunday… May 11 
9:00am Sunday school  
10:00am Worship Service  
Worship Leader: Pastor Matt Chambers  
Baby Dedication 
Sermon: Pastor Mike Clemmer, Luke 7:9-10, “Infiltrator” 
• Next Sunday… May 18 
9:00am Sunday school  
10:00am Worship Service  
Worship Leader: Pastor Matt Chambers  
Sermon: Pastor Mike Clemmer, John 3:16-17, “Let’s Represent.” 

Announcements 
➡ ROLLER SKATING EVENT NEXT SUNDAY 
Join the MYF for an evening of roller skating at the Castle Roller Rink from 
5:00-7:00pm, next Sunday, May 18. The cost is free, skate/blade rental is 
$4.00. Bring your family and friends!  

➡ MOTORCYCLE RIDE NEXT SUNDAY  
There will be a motorcycle ride next Sunday, May 18, at 2:00pm. Meet in the 
Maple Grove parking lot to join this afternoon ride! 

➡ OCTORARA FOOD CUPBOARD COLLECTION 
Next Sunday, May 18, we will be donating food to the food cupboard. Here is 
the list of needed items; Boxed Potatoes, Boxed Pasta, Pasta Sauce, Boxed 
Sides, Hamburger Helper. 

➡ BAPTISM  
If you are interested in exploring baptism or in becoming a member of Maple 
Grove, please see Pastor Mike.  
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